
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

February 10, 2019 
 
Dr. Jameela Sathar  
President 
Malaysian Society of Haematology (MSH) 
President      
E-mail:  jsathar@hotmail.com 
              mshoffice@haematology.org.my 
 
Re: Invitation to the TSH-IS 2019 in Bangkok, May 3-4, 2019 
 
Dear Dr. Jameela Sathar,  
 
On behalf of the Thai Society of Hematology, we would like to invite you and your colleagues to 
attend the 7th TSH International Symposium (TSH-IS 2019) which will be held on May 3-4, 2019 at 
the Centara Grand & Bangkok Convention Centre at CentralWorld, Bangkok, Thailand. The theme 
of this symposium is “Advancement of Lymphoid Disorders”. 
 
The TSH-IS 2019 will offer you to a comprehensive presentation of latest research both in clinical 
and basic sciences as well as state-of-the-art educational sessions as related to red cell disorders. 
Renowned speakers in myeloid disorders research as well as top specialists in related areas are 
invited to contribute to ensure this International Symposium as one of the best scientific meetings 
to date.  Poster presentation session also offers opportunities for attending scientists to present 
their works, which may lead to further communication and collaboration. The abstract submission 
for poster session is now open until March 10, 2019 
 
In addition to benefiting from the excellent academic program, we anticipate that your visit to 
Bangkok will be most pleasant. This city has been voted one of the top destinations in the world.  It 
is a modern and cosmopolitan city, while not having lost its traditional charm. 
 
As you are the President of Malaysian Society of Haematology, we are pleased to provide you the 
registration fee and 2-night stay during the meeting at the Centara Grand at CentralWorld.  Please 
inform us your flight detail of your arrival in and departure from Bangkok in order to reserve a 
room for you accordingly. We would also very much appreciate your help in announcing this event 
to members of your society. 
 
We look forward to your attendance and to the pleasure of welcoming you and your colleagues at 
the TSH-IS 2019 in Bangkok this coming May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Wichai Prayoonwiwat, MD. 
President of the Thai Society of Hematology 
E-mail: wchaipyw@gmail.com 

Office:  The Thai Society of Hematology, 10th Floor. The Royal Golden Jubilee Building, 2 SoiSoonvijai,New Petchburi 

Road, Huay-Kwang, Bangkok 10310, Thailand  Tel  +662 716-5977Fax: +662 716-5978  Website: tsh.or.th/tsh-is 
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